
              LISA SPINDLER STUDIO 

February 1, 2024 

Detroit City Council 
2 Woodward Ave Suite 1340 
Detroit MI 48226 

Re: Support for the Proposed Water Square Hotel Development 

Dear Honorable City Council members: 

I would like to express my complete support for the proposed Water Square Hotel Development on the Detroit 
Riverfront! 

I have been a corporate business owner in Detroit for over 30 years and was born in Detroit. My company is located 
downtown on Woodward Ave. and feel that this hotel would be a much needed welcome for the city of Detroit. Many 
of my clients and customers visiting and working in Detroit have expressed the need for more hotel options when 
they come here. There simply isn’t enough hotel options for people that want to experience Detroit, many for the first 
time. 

After working with the Sterling Group on the Water Square Residence project I feel fully confident and excited about 
their new hotel project proposal which would only add to the positive experience for both Detroiters and those who 
are coming to Detroit. I am very excited and looking forward to telling my friends, family and customers know that 
this beautiful project will be a new addition to the Detroit skyline and riverfront. 

I am fully in support of this project, 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Spindler 
President 
Lisa Spindler Photography Inc. 
1520 Woodward Ave 
Detroit MI 48226 
313-713-2158 


